
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Uniform Orders 
If you require new school uniform for September and wish to buy it from Emblematic, please see the cut 
off dates below for delivery. Delivery to school is free, whilst deliveries to home cost depending on the 
amount you buy. Follow the link from our school website front page to access their website, which 
shows you the full range of our uniform. 
 
Please be aware our cut-off dates for 2022 will be as follows. 
Order before 19th June – Delivery to School or home before School closes for the 
summer. 
Order before 24th July – Delivery to School or Home before School returns in September. 
 
Reading Newsletter 
There will be no reading newsletter tonight. 
 
Year 6 Transition Day to Ashington Academy 
This will happen on Thursday 7th July. Parents of children transferring to Ashington Academy will be 
receiving more information from the school directly in the coming weeks. We currently have not been 
informed of arrangements for other schools our children are transferring to. 
 
Reception New Starters 
There will be a meeting on Tuesday 7th June (first morning back after half term) for parents and carers of 
Nursery children allocated a place into our Reception in September. On this day, Nursery will start at 
9.00am. Parents and carers may drop of their children at 9.00am and make their way straight to the 
main hall. 
 
Year 6 SATs 
This begins on Monday morning and continues until Thursday. To help the children 
start the day on the right note, we are offering a ‘Wake-up’ early morning sports 
club on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 8.00am-8.30am. Mr 
Walker has many ideas to get rid of those early morning cobwebs! At 8.30am, the 

children will have breakfast at school consisting of cereal and 
toast or cereal and a bacon sandwich, all with a glass of fruit juice. Year 6 have 
worked incredibly hard this year. We are incredibly proud of the work and attitude 
they have shown.  Good luck! On Friday, as a celebration, we will be supplying all 
Year 6 children with a pizza lunch (they have already chosen their toppings), so no 

lunch will need to be bought or provided by you. Many thanks to Morrisons at Morpeth for arranging a 
great deal on the pizzas and drinks.  
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